

17th May 2024

Dear parent/carer,

As I am sure you are aware, internet safety of children across the UK has been in the news recently and continues to be a concern.

We know that the best protection we can give to young people is knowledge of the dangers so that they are aware and can protect themselves, as well as letting them know where they can go for help and support with regards to Cyber Bullying.

In order to do this, Year 4 are attending an interactive play on Monday 24th June 2024 at Nailsworth Primary School, which will tackle some of the issues around Safe Internet Use, Cyber Bullying and prevention of exploitation. The play is age appropriate and is called 'In the Net'. It will last for approximately 40 minutes and pupils will be provided with a support pack at the end of the production.

We will be leaving on coach at 9:30am and will return back to Minchinhampton in time for our normal lunch hour.

The cost of this event is £2.00

Please can you give permission for your child to attend this e-safety session via the online system.

This activity is part of a programme of work around raising and tackling the complex nature of Internet Use and is being supported by the Education and Early Years Sub Group of the Gloucestershire Safeguarding Children Partnership (GSCP).

We hope that this will be a memorable way to enhance their safe internet usage and help our young people to stay safe on-line.

Many thanks

Y3/4 team



Minchinhampton Church of England Primary Academy School Road, Minchinhampton, Stroud, Gloucestershire GL6 9BP

Head Teacher: Mr Nick Moss t: 01453 883273 f: 01453 884829

e: admin@minchschool.net www.minchacademy.net

